THE DESK AND DERRICK CLUB OF LAFAYETTE
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING ADDENDUM
MARCH 4, 2021

The Board of Directors, President Jennifer Accardo, received on March 4, 2021 via email the Regional Director Qualifications Form asking the club to recommend member Katherine Martin of the Lafayette Club to be the 2022 Southeast Regional Director.  The election to be held at the SE Regional Meeting (April 21-24, 2021) in a virtual meeting.  The form to be signed by the club President and Secretary gives the history of all offices and positions held by Katherine.  Katherine has held most offices in the club which included President and has been and is at the present very involved in the Lafayette Club.

Ramona Bienvenu made a motion that the Lafayette Desk and Derrick Club nominate Katherine Martin for the position of Regional Director for the Southeast Region for the year 2022.   The motion was seconded by Ada Weeks.

President Jennifer Accardo sent out an email asking the club membership to vote on this motion.  The motion carried with 21 votes being emailed in.  The proper forms have been signed and returned to the nominating committee.

Respectfully submitted


Ada Weeks



